
Crosthwaite Show 2019 
Unfortunately the Show Committee has had to make a decision to 
cancel this year’s Show, scheduled for September 7th. The reason for 
this is that a number of the main organisers have some serious 
commitments, including health issues, which make it difficult to 
manage the workload involved. 
  
However, the Show will of course continue to be a key feature of 
community events, and is likely to be rescheduled for late 
Spring/early Summer of 2020, at a date to be finalised later this year. 
The likely change of date has been suggested in response to a 
number of representations made to Committee members in recent 
years. The art and photography classes intended for this year will be 
rolled forward into the 2020 Show.  
 
This decision to cancel this year’s Show has been a difficult one, 
which has not been taken lightly and I hope people will understand. I 
hope this decision will not cause anyone too much inconvenience if 
you have already started any projects intended for this year’s Show, 
and I apologise if this is the case - hopefully your efforts will not be 
wasted. 
 
With new people having come to settle in Crosthwaite in recent 
months, the Committee would welcome anyone who might be 
interested in helping in a number of practical ways with the Show 
including liaising with families, the School and with any other village 
organisations in order to maintain the Show as an enjoyable and 
inclusive event for all residents of this village and beyond.  
 
Please contact me if you wish to discuss anything concerning the 
Show and may I thank you for your support and understanding.  
 
Pat Howarth (015395 68652) 
Chair of Show Committee 
 



 


